*=no report

2018-03-11@Camelot
Next meeting:  2018-04-15@11:00@MEMEC. Bring chairs.
Officers: 
Archery:
· Still cold out.
· We should really make those Archery stands before it becomes not-winter.
· Practice will probably start up in April.
*Chamberlain:
· 
*Chatelaine:
· 
*Chronicler:
· 
Dance:
· Yay Dancing. Practice continues on First Tuesdays.
· Thyra was reelected by unanimous acclamation. Hermankin will remail as deputy.
Exchequer:
· Things are good.
· We are working on moving things over to TD Bank.
· If you need money for anything that may or may not be upcoming, Mikjall does not automagically know about it. You have to tell him.
· Mikjall was reelected for his second and final term by unanimous acclamation.
Herald:
· The Quintavia OP Project marches forward into the past.
· Our Badge submissions are currently being picked apart by Kingdom.
· Group Herald thing may be coming soon. If you want to learn more about Heraldry and how to do it, contact Rosina.
Knight Marshal:
· Practices continue on Thursdays. We're getting a good mix of ~6 youths and ~10 adults.
Marshal Fence: 
· Fencing continues to exist on Sundays, Mondays, Tuesdays.
· Regional Practice in Carolingia 3/18.
MoAS:
· There was an embroidery display at Embroidery Schola. It was great.
· Aesa is stepping down as MOAS but will continue organizing the Scribal Moots. Next one is 4/28.
· Aeschyrst has craft nights on the Fourth Wednesdays in Framingham if you need more craftiness in your life.
· Marieta was elected MoAS by unanimous acclaim. Aesa will serve as her Deputy.
MoL:
· Crown Tourney is coming in Halifax. If you are going to Crown Tourney, check your Passport. If your birthday is between now and then, check your Auth card.
· Your Consort must attend Crown Tourney or receive dispensation from the Crown if you are fighting.
· Heavy List Champs is 6/2 at Sommer Draw.
· Simona was reelected as MoL by unanimous acclamation.
Seneschal:
· If you are an officer and can't attend the meeting, please email in your report and/or get your deputy to do it.
· EK50. We are looking for volunteers for a Shire History Display. Contact Matthias.
· Keep writing folks in.
Thrown Weapons:
· Asher recently moved to the Shire and is building a range in his backyard in Northborough. He wants to throw things with people.
· Asher was elected Thrown Weapons Officer by unanimous acclamation. If you know anyone who wants to be a Thrown Weapons Marshal, contact Asher.
Webminister:
· Webpage has been updated for Coroation.
· If you are a new officer, talk to Perronelle about spinning up your blog access, which will conveniently post announcements to our webpage and to facebook for you.
Yoots:
· Gear has been organized, consolidated, and purged.
· We are looking for a new Yoot Officer. Duties include quarterly reports, keeping a watchful eye out for unattended children, integrating children into our Society and our activities, leading and recruiting leaders for children's activities.
*Yoot Combat:
· 
Households:
*Darostur:
· We got some awards. Faelin got a Silver Brooch and a Silver Crescent, Thyra got a Laurel, and Matthias got an OGR.
· Thyra was a finalist at KQAS.
Lochleven:
· Lochleven Spring Practice is coming up April 28-29. Saturday is Heavy and A&S. Sunday is Archery and Rapier and A&S. Dinner both nights is pot luck.
*Strangewayes:
· 
*Weisraben:
· 
Old Business:
Embroidery Schola:
· Went great. We even have a chart of how great it was. The event had significant growth over last year and somehow had a profit of $427.36.
· We had one segment of time in which we mostly had small classes and we can avoid that in the future by distributing the tiny classes better.
Events:
Coronation:
· Really successful site visit last month, with lots of people in attendance.
· The sanctuary holds 700 people, so we can probably fit everyone. We have a hard out of the sanctuary at 5:30. Andreiko will sweep everyone and everything out while Perronelle takes the decor out.
· We have access to the site 9-5 on Friday. Setup and cooking begins at 7:00 on Saturday.
· We are planning another staff meeting soon or perhaps just a personal staff check-in. There will be an All Staff meeting sometime the week before.
· The site has recently enacted a no weapons policy. You can bring bows and sheaths but not arrows, swords, axes, etc. Site is also dry.
· WAM is having an arms and armor demonstration that day just down the street. Attendance is free to BoA cardholders.
*Battle of Sudbury:
· 
New Business:
It's Rosina's birthday. Eat brownies.
*King's and Queen's Rapier Champs:
· 
